
Wilderness Lectures   2020-21 Season update 

With huge regret we have decided not to run a series this winter. This is our first break in 33 

years, and we are deeply disappointed, but we can’t guarantee what’s going to happen with 

any local lockdowns, occupancy policies for our venues, concerns of our speakers etc. 

We’re sure you will understand and we very much hope that we’ll be able to arrange 

lectures for 2021-22 on our normal pattern and we’ll see you again, then. 

If you have tickets for the two lectures we were forced to cancel earlier this year, Helen 

Sharman and Peter Habeler, we have rescheduled these events to March 2021 in the hope 

that by then the situation will be easier. 

The dates are: 

Helen Sharman, Monday 8th March 2021 

Peter Habeler, Thursday 25th March 2021 

Both lectures will take place in the Anson Rooms, Bristol SU, Richmond Building, 105 Queens 

Road, Bristol. BS8 1LN. 

We very much hope that these events will happen although we are, of course, entirely 

dependent on the situation regarding CV-19. We, and the Union, will abide by whatever 

Government guidelines are in place at the time. 

Refunds 

If you hold tickets for either of these events and know that you will be unable to make the 

date, or you don’t want to run the risk of the event being cancelled, we will of course refund 

you on return of the tickets.  

We will refund at the advertised advance rate, less an administrative charge of £1.20 (to 

cover 50p postage and the 70p bank charge for processing a cheque) or £0.70p if we are 

provided with a stamped addressed envelope when you return the tickets. 

Alternatively, we can refund by bank transfer on receipt of returned tickets. Please provide 

your account number, sort code and your account name exactly as it appears on your 

cheque book/statements. Our bank now checks that these bits of information match and 

even small variations in account name will lead to a rejection. Please also provide an email 

address or telephone number so that we can contact you if there’s a problem  

Requests for refunds should be directed to Wilderness Lectures, 5 Cliftonwood Crescent, 

BS8 4TU.  

Best wishes and stay well. 

Dick, Steve, Steve and John 


